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PAYMENT OF SALARES TO MINES MONITORING OFFICERS CONTINUES…. 

Freetown, 9th July 2015. The National Minerals Agency (NMA) wishes to inform all Mines 

Monitoring Officers (MMO’s) in the Northern, Southern, Eastern (Kenema) Regions and 

Western  Area that the Agency will continue with payment of salaries into your respective 

bank accounts on the  10th 13th,14th  and 15th July  2015.  

Mines Monitoring Officers in the above - mentioned stations are therefore advised to check 

their respective banks for payment.  

All MMO’s stationed at the Eastern Region (Kono) are to report for thorough verification at 

the Ministry of Mines and Mineral Resources, 5th Floor, Youyi building on the 13th July 2015. 

Should you have any problem, please contact the Finance Department, NMA 

Headquarter, 13 Wilkinson Road, Freetown for necessary action. 

 -ENDS-    

 

 


